
 

We discover, we learn, we grow. 

 

        Miss Fenn , Headteacher 

 

 
 
Bulletin No 7: Week commencing Monday 9th December 2019 
 

 

Monday 9th December: 
 KS2 Choir to the Forum 

 Ballet and Cheer Leading Show for parents (4pm) 

Tuesday 10th December: 
 Peridot, Topaz, Sapphire Nativity - 9.30 am Infant Hall 

 Y4 Athletics Tournament at the Oasis Academy (a.m) 

 Y5 & Y6 Athletics Tournament at the Oasis Academy (p.m) 

Wednesday 11th December: 
 Emerald, Garnet & Quartz Nativity - 9.30 am Infant Hall 

Thursday 12th December: 
 KS2 Family Assembly (9am) 

 Peridot, Topaz, Sapphire Nativity - 9.30 am Infant Hall 

Friday 13th December: 
 Emerald, Garnet & Quartz Nativity - 9.30 am Infant Hall 

 
 

WhatSAP?! 
Weekly parent communication for the families of South 

Letters & Emails home 

► Clubs Letter 

► Reminder to return Panto slips with 

payment of £6.50 per child - Wizard of Oz 

Key dates and reminders for your diary   
 

Monday 16th  December   Christmas Jumper Day (Just for fun - free) 
     KS2 Christmas Carol Service at St Michael’s Church (9.30am start - parents invited )  
     Christmas Dinner with Principals Catering   
Tuesday 17th December  YR,1, 2, 5 & 6 Wizard of Oz (am) 
     Y3 & Y4 Wizard of Oz (4pm collection from School) 
Wednesday 18th December  End of Term 2 (Finish at 1.30pm) Platinum After school running 1.30 - 6pm if booked. 
 

Monday 6th January 2020  Start of Term 3 

Weekly Attendance Figures  

Whole school Attendance target:      

100% 

Last week we achieved:      

94.9% 

 

Congratulations to Oliver M from Y5, who was 

chosen as Club Mascot for Gillingham Football 

Club in their match against Doncaster, at the 

beginning of December. 

Well done Oliver, we are very proud of you and 

I am sure that you had a truly fantastic day. 

School Clubs

 

All clubs have now finished, except for Ballet and Cheerleading which will take place after school today, 
Monday 9th December.  Parents of those children who attend these clubs are invited to watch at 4.00pm in 
the Infant Hall.   
 

Term 3 clubs will start back week commencing 13th January, 2020.  You will receive a text if your child has a 
place at a club in Term 3.  A letter regarding Term 3 clubs has gone out to all children in Years 1 to 6.  Please 
note Cheerleading will take place in the Junior Hall and Skipping in the Infant Hall - both clubs running on 
Mondays. 

Platinum club will be running from 1.30pm on Wednesday, 18th December - the cost will be 
1.30-5pm - £10 or 1.30pm - 6pm £12.50. 
 

The Club will also open  on 19th & 20th December 2019 8am – 6pm at a cost of £22 per child 
(Sibling discount £17.60) Please email asc@southavenue.kent.sch.uk to book places. 

Books for school tokens 

Please look out for the books for schools tokens in The 
Sun & The Sun on Sunday between 23rd November and 
18th January. 

We need to collect a whopping 3500 tokens by 18th January to be in for 
a chance at receiving £600 worth of books.       Thank you  

Coat swap shop 

Mrs Lofts is running her 

cold weather coat swap,  

if your children are in 

need of coats or you have 

some to donate.   

Please drop them into the 

Office or contact Mrs 

Lofts on   07544 243165.  


